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Brotherhood - is not a one year commitment, it is a life-time commitment.... We took an oath to 
remain brothers.  An oath is something that cannot be taken back, that's what makes it an oath. Some of
us have outgrown pounding down beers but you can never outgrow your commitment and the bonds of 
brotherhood.

With our reunion just a week away I just wanted to get a quick email out to you reminding you that 
dinner on Friday will be at 5:00 at the Olive Garden Rte 9 Framingham.  We will have a section 
reserved for us. 

The Sheraton has all the usual hotel amenities including a large pool which may be a great location to 
gather, so bring your swim gear.

The Saturday meeting will be a plated breakfast starting promptly at 8:30 so please be on time.  The 
location will be the Carlisle room.

I have intentionally left Saturday following the business meeting open so that all will have a chance to 
catch up with each other.

See you there. Stan

Website: Lloyd Bristol continues to maintain, update and offer many things that might be of interest.  
If you have not visited the site lately please check it out at: phisig.atspace.com

Lloyd is always looking for your comments, photo’s or whatever you might share.

Dues:  Probably the best buy you’ll ever have. Annual dues are $10.00 and can be sent to Stan 
Kittredge 399 Old Farm Rd Franklin, MA 02038

One more thing:  During these crazy times it would be great if all Brothers would RSVP and let me 
know that you are OK or not.  Thanks, Stan


